



Dear Parent/Carers,

21st September 2018

On Friday 28th September, Year 5 will be holding a coffee afternoon in support of 'The World's Biggest Coffee Morning' to raise money for Macmillan Cancer Support.

We would like invite you, along with your friends and family, to join us for coffee and cakes in the school hall between 2.15pm and 3pm. Parents and friends of all classes are welcome to attend.

As each class will also have the opportunity to attend and buy cakes, children may take money into school for this if they wish to do so.

We are asking for cake and cookie donations please. We would be thrilled to receive homemade and shop bought cupcakes, fruit loaves, chocolate cookies, lemon drizzle cakes and fairy cakes to name but a few. Please can cakes and cookies be delivered to the school reception/Year 5 classroom on the morning of 28th September.

To find out more about the work of Macmillan Cancer Support and recipe ideas, please visit their

Website: www.Macmillan.org.uk.

We look forward to seeing you,

Thank you for your continued support,

Mrs Galvin and all of Year 5.

Please fill in slip and return to Mrs Galvin/Mrs Capper in year 5 by Wednesday 26th September.

Tick the boxes if you would like to:

Donate cakes/biscuits, etc

Attend the coffee afternoon

Number of people:







